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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

During a recent storm in the school holidays, two mature gum trees fell on the grounds of 
Killara Public School. No one was injured. 

One tree fell on a car near the hall and the other fell on a shade structure over the covered 
outdoor learning area (COLA). There was also damage to one pathway leading to the hall and 
one section of artificial turf. 

Temporary fencing is now in place to ensure the affected areas are inaccessible to students, 
staff and visitors. This fencing will remain in place while we work to repair the damaged areas. 

The trees have been removed from the school however the damaged shade structure will 
remain behind the temporary fencing until a new shade structure is installed. There is another 
path to the hall that students and staff can use, and the damaged section of turf will be 
replaced as part of the works. 

There is ample alternative play space available for students. We expect to finish repairs by 
mid-Term 2 and will work to minimise any disruption to teaching and learning.    

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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